
 

                              

 

          Barns Green Players presents Footlights 2016  

The Barns Green Players are busy planning and rehearsing for Footlights 2016, a return 
of our popular review show. The performances will be on Friday the 14th and Saturday 15th 
October at 8pm in the Barns Green Village Hall and tickets are on sale from 1st 
September.   
 
Footlights 2016 is a mixture of different types of entertainment.  There will be individual 
songs, group song and dance routines, some familiar comedy sketches, some not so familiar 
comedy sketches, dancing, singing, magic and a few surprises as well.  In fact there is 
something for everyone and the shows will be Directed by Tracey Francis who will be 
assisted by Lucy Walker and Abi Hearn. 
 
Tracey Francis commented, “Our review shows were always very popular and we are 
delighted to be bringing it back.  We have a very wide range of talent within the group and a 
nice blend of different types of entertainment lined up for the shows.” 
 
This is one of Barns Green Players’ very popular shows where the audience can bring their 
own food.  Circular tables of eight provide a relaxed and comfortable atmosphere and drinks 
are served at the tables from our licensed bar.    
 
Make sure you get your tickets and tables organised early for one of the performances and 
enjoy a really entertaining show. 
 
 

 

Tickets are available from 1st September from the box office – 01403 731566  
or through the website – www.barnsgreenplayers.co.uk  

Tickets are just £11.00 each or £88 for a full table of Eight.  

Doors Open at 7.00pm for the performances which will start at 8pm 

There will be a Licensed Bar serving drinks throughout the performances.  

 

 

 

 

http://www.barnsgreenplayers.co.uk/

